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For TennFor TennFor TennFor Tennessee Baptist essee Baptist essee Baptist essee Baptist 
ChildrChildrChildrChildrenenenen’s Home’s Home’s Home’s Home    

Mother’s Day Offering 

This year’s Tennessee Baptist Children’s Home offering 

will be received Sunday, May 9th.  

 

CCCChuhuhuhurch Servicrch Servicrch Servicrch Serviceeee    UpdateUpdateUpdateUpdate    
We are currently holding three identical services in the 

church sanctuary: 
 

Saturday at 6:00 PM 
 

Sunday at 9:00 AM 
 

Sunday at 10:15 AM 
 

Each service will have the same music and sermon and 

will have no more than sixty people in the sanctuary. We 

no longer need you to call in for service attendance. Feel 

free to attend any of the services listed above. 
 

We continue to practice social distancing. If you have a 

preexisting heart or lung condition or are in a high-risk 

group, it is highly suggested that you not start attending 

church just yet. The services will be available online. 

There will not be a nursery.   

Do not be surprised to see that we will have removed the 

hymnals and do not have bulletins. Please feel free to 

bring and wear your mask if that makes you more 

comfortable. 

    

SSSSecurecurecurecuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunteersnteersnteersnteers    

Sunday, May 9th   

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Dan Blevens   

2nd Service Andy Waters 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer.  

 



Homebound Member of the Week 

9-15 

  

Marie Vanderhartt  

C/O Debra Neubert, 511 E. Lincoln Rd. 

Alcoa, TN 37701 
 

Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank You    NotesNotesNotesNotes    
To a Very Special Church Family,  

The family of Chuck Jedlicka feel privileged to have so 

many supportive friends in our church. We’re thankful 

for everyone’s kindness and support for our family 

during this very difficult time. All the efforts helped our 

family to cop with what was the most difficult day and 

your kindness will never be forgotten. Many thanks to all 

the personal cards and messages arrived from all our 

friends here at Pleasant Grove. Bless everyone!  

Wanda & Family 
 

PPPPGBC CemeGBC CemeGBC CemeGBC Cemeteryteryterytery    UpdateUpdateUpdateUpdate    
Decoration Day at Pleasant Grove Cemetery will be 

Sunday, May 9.   We will have the annual membership 

meeting in classroom #30 on Saturday evening at 5:00 

P.M., Saturday, May 8. 
 

MemoriMemoriMemoriMemorial Dayal Dayal Dayal Day    FlagsFlagsFlagsFlags    
If you know someone who was part of the US military 

and was buried in Pleasant Grove Cemetery this past 

year, please contact Ervil or Myra Headrick at 983-7609 

with the information. 
 

Church Meetings 

Trustees’ Meeting   Mon. May 10th   6:00 PM 

Business Meeting   Sun. May 16th    7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting   Sun. May 23rd    4:30 PM 
 

Church SignChurch SignChurch SignChurch Sign    
If you would be interested in putting the message on the 

church sign, for the months of February, June, and 

October, please contact the church office at 977-1526. 

 
 

 

WMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission Project    
WMU will be collecting children’s Bible story books, 

coloring books, crayons, and children’s complete Bibles 

during the month of May. These items will be delivered 

to the CHARM ministry in Townsend for the summer 

program. Place the books on the table beside the Sunday 

School office. Items will be collected through Sunday, 

June 6th. The Baptist Center will not be doing backpacks 

this year. We will let you know what the new summer 

project will be as soon as we get an update from the 

Baptist Center. 
 

Altar & Altar & Altar & Altar & FoyeFoyeFoyeFoyer Flowers Calenr Flowers Calenr Flowers Calenr Flowers Calendardardardar    
We are happy to announce that the altar and foyer 

flowers calendar will resume beginning June 2021 

through December 2021. The sign-up book will be on a 

table in the foyer of the fellowship hall beginning this 

Sunday, April 17.  The book will remain in the foyer until 

May 11th.   If you would like to sign up to provide a 

floral arrangement for either the altar or foyer, please 

pick your date and clearly write your name, full mailing 

address, phone number, and EXACT message in the 

space provided in the notebook.    The total cost for each 

arrangement is $43.90.  Coulter Florists will bill you 

directly at the end of the month.  If you have questions or 

concerns, please call Anne Blevens at 865-233-0564 or 

email anneblevens@yahoo.com.   If the response to the 6-

month calendar is good, we will start a new calendar in 

January for all of 2022.   Thank you for supporting this 

flower ministry. 

The following dates for altar flowers were still available 

as of Sunday morning, May 1: 

June 13 and 20; August 29; September 5; October 17,24, 

and 31; November 21; and December 26.  Please consider 

providing an arrangement for the sanctuary altar. 

 


